
We asked the people of Thorpe St Andrew what type of event they wanted to hold for Christmas. 
The survey was publicised in our March newsletter and on our social media pages, and the public  
consultation closed on 1st May 2023. 
The options were the traditional River Green Christmas lights switch-on, or a market-style event with a lights 
trail and grotto, in Fitzmaurice Park. 
The results from the public came out in favour of an event at Fitzmaurice Park, with 64.6% of respondants 
voting in favour of this; 35.4% voted for River Green. 
Thank you to all who took part. 
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